
ROSSMOOR WOMEN'S 18 HOLE GOLF CLUB GENERAL MEETING Thursday, 
November, 16, 2017 — Club Rm.  

The Meeting was called to order by Captain Teddi Swanson at 1:10 P.M. 

MINUTES CORRECTIONS/APPROVAL: Margo Dutton 
Minutes were approved as submitted  
 
TREASURER'S REPORT: Olivia Hsueh 
After Expenses there is a balance of $4,858.92 in the account.  

CAPTAIN’S REPORT: Introduced the nominating Committee Chairperson, Joan 
Baggett, who made a motion nominating the following members to become Officers of 
the club for 2018: 
Joan Munn  Captain 
Denise Pratt  Co-Captain 
Margo Dutton Secretary 
Marian Handy Treasurer 
The motion passed by unanimous vote of those members present. 
 
Captain Teddi Swanson also announced that Cletia Bowron will be our new 
communications manager who will produce the club's Blasts.  
 
Membership  
To date we have 82 renewals for next year and 32 of those members want a hard copy 
of the membership roster. We had 127 active members at end of the 2017 season.  
Handicap  
 
Reminder: It is not too late to sign up for the Holiday Party sponsored by the men's Club 
on December 9“‘.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:35 
Respectfully submitted,  
Margo Dutton  

 


